
 Detroit Elementary School Principal’s Report 3-8-10 
 

Enrollment: (3-2-10) 
 
PK 30 
K 35 
1st 33 
2nd 41 
3rd 36 
4th 34 
5th 31 
Total 240 
 
Building and Programs: 

  Dr. Seuss Day was awesome.  Mrs. Norris and Mrs. Barley did an 
outstanding job organizing.  We appreciated all those that read to our 
students. 

 Mr. Townsend’s computer club has 12 members and has been 
working on news stories of school events. 

 We will have math benchmarks beginning 3-9 as well as the last 
reading for 3rd grade. 

 Mrs. Duren has done a tremendous job heading up our writing 
improvement program. 

 TECS meeting went well and helped us focus on areas to improve our 
campus 

Up-Coming Events: 
 March 3  4th grade Writing TAKS Test 
 March 5th   Story Teller in library 
 March 12th   3 week progress reports 
 March 15th-19th  Spring Break 

Grounds: 
 Intercom is working! 
 Our floors have streaked much less since the re-waxing and are 

continuing to hold up. 
 

Administrative: 
 Faculty Meeting on February 24th focused on TAKS administrator 

training and we had a presentation by Mrs. Norris and Mrs. Glass over 
teaching strategies learned while at the Inclusion Works conference.   

 



 


